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Keyser Mill Roadwork Begins May 22 

  

 On Tuesday, May 22, paving begins on a segment of Keyser Mill Road in Baker. 
Although some delays will result, the schedule below has been created to accommodate 
night-time and weekend travel: 

• Keyser Mill Road is closed to through traffic from Galliver Cutoff (C189) to just 
west of Skeeter Lane, beginning Tuesday, May 22. 

• Section will be closed Monday through Thursday 
• 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  
• Suggested detour will be Charlie Day Road to the north, which also runs between 

Hwy 4 and Galliver Cutoff. 
• Keyser Mill Road will be open each night and all day long Fridays, Saturdays & 

Sundays.   
  Paving is expected to take approximately one month. For more information, call 
850-689-5772. 

### 

 
  
 

mailto:knewby@co.okaloosa.fl.us�

